
We write to lodge our objection to the above DA on the ground of the height of the 
development and it's adverse impact on Stony Range, the very significant botanic reserve lying 
due south of the proposed development. 

Stony Range has been the focus for many years of dedicated volunteers nurturing native 
plants characteristic of the Northern Beaches. It is truly incredible what has been achieved and 
we hope all Councillors have taken the opportunity to visit.. The overshadowing by an 8 storey 
development on their northern boundary would permanently impact a large area of this most 
important botanic garden. 

We urge you to refuse this damaging DA.

Faithfully 

Michael and Sarah Lawrence 
55 Bungan Head road Newport 

Sent: 27/06/2023 12:07:58 PM
Subject: Development Application DA2022/0145 - 4 Delmar Pde, Dee Why.


